
9th Workshop for DDE-History Self Learning Material Development 

The ninth workshop for DDE-History Self Learning Material Development was held 
from 15 May 2023 to 22 May 2023, including Saturday and Sunday, in DDE Library, 
MANUU, Hyderabad. 
 
    The following participated in the workshop: 

1. Prof. S.M. Azizuddin Husain 
Chairman, Expert Committee, DDE-History Self Learning Material 
Development & Chief Editor, DDE-History SLM 

2. Prof. Danish Moin 
Member, Editorial Board , DDE-History Self Learning Material  

3. Dr. Syed Meer Abul Hussain 
Member, Editorial Board, DDE-History Self Learning Material  

4. Mr. Mohd. Aasim  
Member, Editorial Board, DDE-History Self Learning Material  

5. Dr. Mohd. Kareem 
Research Assistant, ABCSSEIP, MANUU, Hyderabad (Special Invitee) 

6. Dr. Shaik Mahaboob Basha (Convenor of the Workshop) 
Coordinator, DDE-History Programme & Editor, DDE-History Self Learning 
Material  
 

On the first day of the workshop, the Coordinator of DDE-History as well as the 
Convenor of the workshop welcomed the experts, and explained to them about the 
status of History SLM development. He informed the experts about the four printed 
books of M.A. History SLM, and placed before them the printed copies of the books. 
The experts were happy to see the books and appreciated the quality of content. The 
Convenor of the workshop presented before the experts a total number of 10 agenda 
items, and they were discussed in detail. 
 
Prof. Mohd. Razaullah Khan, Director of DDE briefed the satisfactory pace of work 
and gratefully acknowledged the contribution of the Chairman of the Expert 
Committee, Prof. S.M. Azizuddin Husain, who has been steering the academic 
enterprise, and also appreciated the work done by the Coordinator along with his team. 
He emphasised the need for bringing out the B.A. Fourth semester SLM by the end of 
May 2023, and M.A. Second semester SLM by mid-October 2023. 
 
The experts appreciated the dedication, sincerity and work-holism of the Programme 
Coordinator, and the Assistant Programme Coordinators. 
 
After discussing the issue of the translation of units received in English language, and 
given the bad experience of the past, it is resolved to recommend the following names 
for translation into Urdu. 
 

i. Dr. Majid Ali, Professional Translator, Hyderabad.  
Mobile No. 97013 95198 E-mail ID: majidali2007@gmail.com 

 

Mr. Ale Ahmad, Mumtaj College, Lucknow 
 

• Further, it is resolved to assign the work of translation into Urdu to any of the 
approved SLM authors, if they express their willingness for translation as well.  

mailto:majidali2007@gmail.com


• It is also recommended that a separate file be maintained for the day-to-day 
dealings of the work of translation. 

 
 
The workshop ended with the vote of thanks presented by the Coordinator, and the 
experts graciously accepting them and looking forward to the tenth workshop by the 
end of September 2023. 
 


